Paul Davis Restoration of DuPage County
433 Spring Ave

Naperville, IL 60540

{630) 778-7285 Fax (630) 778-7272

September 24, 2024

To: Allison Laff, Deputy Director- Planning & Development
From: Richard Kramer, Paul Davis Restoration of DuPage
RE: Temporary use extension, 433 W. Spring Ave, Naperville
Dear Allison,

Paul Davis Restoration is requesting an extension of its “temporary use” at 433 W.
Spring Ave until Oct. 1, 2025. I am currently in negotiations for the sale of my business
with a closing somewhere in the time frame of July and August of 2025. I need the
additional time to avoid a double move. In addition I will be meeting with the City of
Naperville in the near future for a concept meeting on the development of my property at
433 W. Spring Ave.

I appreciate your assistance in the matter. An “in house” extension approval would be
greatly appreciated. I do also understand that I my need to submit a petition to the City
of Naperville counsel for approval.

Sincerely,

Richard Kramer




